
From: Marshall Evans <mevans@gov.sc.gov>
To: dan.morrison@portal.sc.govdan.morrison@portal.sc.gov
CC: Billy Routhfrouth@cio.sc.gov

Marisa Crawfordmcrawf@gov.sc.gov
Chad Walldorf walldorf@gov.sc.gov
Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.netMarcia.Adams@SCDMV.net

Date: 11/15/2004 4:02:22 PM
Subject: Your revised portal proposal

Dan:

We (the Governor's office and DMV) have looked at your revised proposal 
and discussed. We think it's a step in the right direction, but we'd 
like to discuss some sort of revenue sharing arrangement that might 
apply to all portal revenues, not just the DLR's.

Could we get together on a conference call or in person in the next 
week or so to discuss?

Look forward to talking.
Marshall Evans 
803-734-5227
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